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DOING GOOD 

And let us not grow weary of doing good, for 
in due season we will reap, if we do not give 
up.  Galatians 6:9 

Christians have been challenged since the earliest days 

of the church to “do good”.  While we may be prone 

to believe that our time is unlike any other in history, 

the truth is that there is nothing new under the Sun.  

We, like those before us, are called to take the love 

of Christ outward into our community and, with His 

blessing, to the nations. We are told to not grow 

weary of doing good, to not give up.  Such is a timely 

reminder in the midst of all we see and feel in these 

days, tensions that purpose to divide, not only 

neighbors, but brothers and sisters of the faith as well.   

I spoke with a dear friend this week who sought 

counsel on how he could be more effective on social 

media “for the Lord”, in communicating his views 

amid the tensions of today.  I asked him, “Why would 

you do that?”  I counseled him to stop.  

Communicating one’s feelings via social media is far 

from the Biblical teachings of doing good.  Post if you 

must, beloved, but do not give up doing good.  Doing 

good involves loving our neighbor as ourselves in 

ways that are tangible and real, eye-catching to others 

amid a culture of much talking.  We cannot give up. 

As I write this evening, we remain in a global 

pandemic, we experience racial tensions beyond 

those experienced in a generation, unemployment 

has reached Great Depression levels, hatred spews 

forth from our politics, and local churches seem 

rocked back upon their heels, still grappling with the 

effects of COVID-19 restrictions. I wonder how we,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

beloved Audubon, are doing good in these days?  Are 

we resolutely doing good for our neighbors? 

I am a pastor in a local church.  I love the local church.  

I love all that it stands for, the hope that God has 

placed in it for making His great name known among 

the nations, and the picture of Christ’ Bride that it 

represents.  I love that the local church is God’s plan 

for humanity through its presentation of the gospel 

and its doing good, and that there is not a backup 

plan.  I love that it is in, and through, the local church 

that theology gets practiced, words become actions, 

and knowledge becomes love; if we do not grow 

weary, if we do not give up.   

Many will recognize the 

Dandelion flower and 

wonder just how many 

seeds such a thing can 

cast among a neatly 

landscaped yard?   

I have this image in my mind, really a prayer on my 

heart, that Audubon would be like the Dandelion 

flower blown on by a child.  Taking the promptings 

of the Spirit, may we be blown outward from 

Audubon, doing good wherever the Spirit blows us, 

just like the wind and Dandelion seeds.  I am 

convinced that our love would be demonstrable, our 

impact would be great, and many would be drawn to 

Christ; a harvest to reap in due season. 

This is my prayer.  I pray it may be so this very day. 

Not to us, O LORD, not to us, but to your name 

be the glory. 
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 A TRIBUTE TO MR. RAY FLAMM AS HE TURNS 100!! 

For those who serve well as Deacons gain a good standing 

for themselves and also great confidence in the faith that is 

in Christ Jesus.  1 Timothy 3:13 

Serving the Body of Christ at Audubon 

Lifetime Deacon 

Chairman of the Deacons 

Chairman of the Trustees  

Committee Member:  Finance, Memorial, 

Nominating, Pastoral Search, Usher 

                               

   

Ray and Katherine Flamm 

Membership, 12/1957 

Birthday Wishes may be sent to: 

Mr. Ray Flamm 

1606 Ehrler Avenue 

Louisville, KY  40213 

 
 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 

07       Sam Akin 
17       Carter Padgett 
17  Ramona Setser 
19  Leah Cooper 
20  Ellen Akin 
24  Charles Kreig 
25  Carol Korb 
27  Reba Daye 
27  Ray Flamm 
31  Vickie Keeling 
 

JULY ANNIVERSARIES 

 

04  Charles & Susan Krieg  (1990) 
 

 

THANKSGIVINGS FOR 

Carol Wahl – Carol organized, cheered, and blessed 

Audubon’s mothers and fathers with tokens of our 

church’s love and appreciation.  Thank you Carol!   

The men and sons of Audubon – many helped bust up 

old concrete bumpers in the parking lot last 

weekend.  The church will be getting new ones in the 

coming month.  Thanks to all that helped. 

Stephen Evatt – Stephen has configured our sound 

board so that we can put confernce calls through it, 

greatly improving the sound quality on the calls. 

Our Deacons – navigating church logistics during the 

pandemic.  Prayers and blessings for continued unity! 

Pastor Dan – Dan has been leading a study on 

Wednesday evenings of the churches in Revelation.  

It has been fantastic.  Join us via conference call. 
 

CHURCH PRAYER GATHERINGS 

One of our primary “doing good” callings is to be a 

church grounded in corporate prayer.  The crises of 

today give us a wonderful opportunity to join 

together in one accord.  Join us via conference call.   

Men – 1st and 3rd Saturdays at 7:30AM 

Women – 2nd and 4th Saturdays at 8:30AM 


